
  

GLS / C / 563-22                                                CIRCULAR                                     05th October 2022 
Dubai School Inspection Bureau–(DSIB)  

Dear Parents, 
 
Kindly note that the Dubai Schools Inspection Bureau (DSIB) will inspect our school from Monday, 10th 
October 2022 to Friday, 14th October 2022.  
 
Kindly make note of the following: 
 

• Please ensure that your child attends school every day unless he/ she is sick.  
 

• Please ensure, that your child is wearing the appropriate school uniform with the tie/scarf and 
lanyard. 
 

• Students from Grade 2- 7 should carry their devices every day during the school inspection week. 
 

• We request your cooperation during the week in sending your children on time to school especially 
if your children are being dropped off by you at the school.  

 
During this period, please address all concerns to the Vice Principal and me as the Supervisors might 
not be able to respond with the same speed as they have to attend to meetings and the process of 
inspection. Please bear with us if there is any inadvertent delay. We will continue to place the needs 
of your child at the forefront. All concerns will be attended to within 48 hours. If there is a matter that 
is urgent, we will attend to it immediately.  
 
Thanking you for your continued support and co-operation. 
 
Warm regards,  
 

 
Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GLS Vision 
 

We will be the pre-eminent intellectual, creative school where research and design transforms and drives 

learning and teaching to address issues of urbanization, technological change, economic empowerment, 

sustainability, and globalization, through effective engagement while employing better communication 

and organized systems to meet social needs. 

 


